

EXTENSION OF CONDITIONAL MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER (CMCO)

Tuesday, 27th October 2020

Dear Students,

Following the recent announcement by the Senior Minister of Defence, the Conditional Movement Control Order (CMCO) in Kuala Lumpur, Selangor & Putrajaya has been extended to Monday, 9th November 2020.

The campus will continue to be closed for physical teaching & learning activities, and a majority of our staff members & lecturers will continue to perform their lectures & duties from home. Essential services such as visa services, administrative services, accommodation services and bursary services will continue to operate. However, entry to the campus will continue to be restricted and students are required to make an appointment here 48 hours prior to their visit: http://www.apu.edu.my/explore-apu/contact-us.

The number of cases in the Klang Valley remains high; please continue to avoid unnecessary travelling, practice good hygiene and take necessary precautions.

If you have any further queries, please contact us at covid-response@staffemail.apu.edu.my.

Stay Safe, Stay Healthy.

APU/APIIT Group Communications

Last Updated: 27th October 2020